Breastfeeding Encourages Creativity

It’s true! Just have a look at all the inspiring and useful items in the BCBFN World Breastfeeding Week archives for some good examples of creativity. The WBW committee invites you to submit your best creative work to be considered for inclusion on this page for the next WBW 2009.

Nursing Students

You will be assigned several projects during your years of study – why not make at least one of those projects on the topic of breastfeeding? If, in the process, you develop something in an electronic file that could be useful to health care providers or mothers, please send it along to us. We are always looking for new things that can be used to help protect, promote and support breastfeeding, and students are a rich source of new material for our WBW web page.

LC’s in Practice, Nurses, Midwives and all Health Care Providers

Necessity is the mother of invention, and some of you create what you need, but don’t have, to do your job the way you want it done. Have you created an electronic file of something that could be shared with others? Something that is unique and useful either for other LC’s or for mothers or families? Please send it along to the WBW committee for consideration.

Some basic ground rules:

The content should be original, or if someone else’s work is utilized, it should be clearly acknowledged and permission given for its use.

The committee will review the item and may make suggestions for changes. All revisions will need to meet the final approval of both the committee and the originator.

Submissions will be accepted only with consensus of the committee.

Once accepted, the item will be uploaded into the WBW file for that year. It will then be available to the general public to access and download for use.

Get those creative juices flowing, and let us see what you’ve got!

Email all submissions to acting WBW Chair, sandrayates@shaw.ca at any time.

You may also contact the Chair for suggestions as to what kinds of resources are needed.    

